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Road Construction Update 
 
 

For Immediate Release: Wednesday, February 11, 2009 

 

Miami Township Bridge 63-2.63 Closed for Replacement 
Using Federal Aid Funding 

 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that The Righter Co., Inc. will 
begin the superstructure replacement of Bridge 63-2.63 located over the Stony 
Creek in Miami Township on County Road 63 between County Road 64 and the 
DeGraff Corporation limit.  The bridge will be closed effective Monday, February 
16, 2009. 
 
 

The project will be paid for with 80% Federal Aid Funding and 20% Motor 
Vehicle and Gas Tax Funding. 
 

Access to CR 64 and CR63 will be detoured by following S.R. 508 to C.R. 65 in 
DeGraff, C.R. 65 South to T.R. 295, T.R. 295 west to C.R. 64, C.R. 64 north to 
C.R. 63. 
 

The superstructure replacement of Bridge 63-2.63 over Stony Creek between 
County Road 64 and DeGraff is scheduled for completion June 30, 2009. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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